
Dear Students and Parents of Salem Hills High School,

As we approach the end of the school year, we wanted to take a minute and thank you

for the wonderful year and all of your hard work. Also, we wanted to make sure you

were aware of some important announcements and information to help for a smooth

transition into summer.

Important Calendar Items:

Friday, May 19th

○ Last Day of Classes for Seniors!

○ Cap, Gown, Diploma will be handed out.

○ Yearbook Distribution for all students.*

■ Yearbook Signing Party (5th Period)

○ MORP on the driving range 8-10 P.M.

Monday, May 22nd

○ Graduation Practice @ UVU (9:30am) - All Seniors! Busses will be

available at the hawkhead entrance at 8:45 AM for seniors who want or

need a ride. If you are driving separately, please be careful and leave by

8:45 AM as well in order to arrive on time.

Tuesday, May 23rd

○ Graduation - @ 2pm - UVU - All seniors must arrive no later than 1:15 PM

PM. Buses will again leave the hawkhead entrance at 12:45 PM. Best

Dress, please remember your cap and gown.

○ ½Day of School for juniors and sophomores. (Students dismissed @11:15

A.M.) - No lunch served this day

■ **SPECIAL ASSEMBLY FOR ALL STUDENTS AND PARENTS

WANTING TO ATTEND! 9:00 AM in the auditorium.

○ ***Graduation Party (Seniors ONLY) @ 8PM -12 PM

Wednesday, May 24th

○ Regular School Schedule

Thursday, May 25th

○ Last Day of School (½ Day) (Students dismissed @11:15 A.M.) No lunch

served this day. Students may bring a pen/pencil for yearbook signing

only. No backpacks, or other items will be allowed at school.

Student may bring a pen/pencil & yearbooks.

*Yearbook Distribution: Seniors will receive yearbooks beginning at 9:00 AM in

conjunction with your graduation materials (cap, gown, diploma, etc.) Following lunch

juniors and sophomores will also receive yearbooks. Classes will be called down by

hallways during 4th period.



In order to receive a yearbook and graduation materials, checkout items

must be completed for all students!

** Special Assembly for all students and parents. We will be hosting an

assembly the morning of May 23rd. The assembly will be given by Mason Sawyer.

Please read the description below. This message of overcoming adversity, and

inspiration we hope will inspire you for the summer and years to come. We hope all

students (including seniors,) parents, and community members will feel welcome to

attend this special morning event.

Assembly description

On July 25th 2021 Mason Sawyers life would change forever. Because of a sudden dust

storm. A horrible crash occurred while Mason's family was returning from a family

reunion that he was unable to attend. Mason's wife Kortni, children Riggins and

Franki, brother Race, and nephew Ryder were killed. His son Blue survived. The way

that Mason has responded to this unspeakable tragedy is inspiring. This is an

incredible story of resilience.

● https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sQVX3l21y5k

● https://www.the10ninety.com/

Mason will also be hosting a special event on Monday May 22nd at 1098 S. 850 E.

from 7:00 PM. - 9:00 PM.

A big thanks to our many local coaches and community members for organizing this

special event and speaker for our community.

***Graduation Party 8 PM - Midnight - This party is for Seniors ONLY. Seniors,

please come and join us for a graduation night party. There will be food, live music

(Cardinal Bloom) games and activities for all to enjoy. Tickets are for sale for $35. You

can pay at the finance office or at the door. We hope to see you there.

Chromebooks: Juniors and Sophomores are encouraged to keep their chromebooks in

good condition and bring them back to school next year. If you want to check them in

for the summer, you may also do so. It will be checked back out to you next year.

Seniors must turn in their chromebooks as part of the checkout process, or they may be

purchased at the finance office for $25.00.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sQVX3l21y5k
https://www.the10ninety.com/


Students, thank you again for inspiring us each day. We love you, and hope you have a

safe wonderful summer!

Sincerely,

SHHS Administration


